
 

 

 
 

Tuition and Fee Advisory Committee Meeting (TFAC) 
February 12, 2025 – Meeting #3 

2:00 – 3:00 PM 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

I. COMMITTEE WELCOME 
Committee members present included Lukas Dyer, Emily Phoun, 
Janeanne Rockwell-Kincanon, Brianne Salvati, Mike Green, Camarie 
Moreno, and Ashley Schaumburg. Also present was Beth Scroggins 
representing Student Health & Counseling Center. 

 
II. STUDENT HEALTH & COUNSELING CENTER PRESENTATION 

Beth Scroggins presented about the Student Health & Counseling Center 
(SHCC). She, with support from the Student Health Advisory Committee, 
is requesting a 5% increase to the health service fee next year, bringing 
the fee to $183/term (from $175) for Monmouth-campus students and 
$136/term (from $130) for completely online/Salem students. Beth 
presented statistics showing the increase in demand for SHCC’s services 
this year compared to last year. She also shared her projections for next 
year that even with a 5% increase to the fee, she still expects an ~$90K 
deficit to maintain current operation level.  
 

III. DISCUSS TUITION RATES & HEALTH SERVICE FEE OPTIONS 
The committee discussed the historical student support for Student Health 
& Counseling Center’s services, as well as considering a 3-5% increase to 
tuition.  

 
IV. NEXT STEPS & FUTURE MEETINGS 

The committee discussed how to gather student feedback, and decided 
continuing with the all-student survey would be the best approach. The 
committee discussed updating the wording of some questions and getting 
rid of a few that did not seem to add value, as well as providing a voice-
over powerpoint to give some more context.   
 

V. ADJOURNMENT 
 


